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Foundation Visit to The National Emergency Services Museum – Wednesday 22nd May 2024. 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Some exciting news! To celebrate our Local History Week w.c. 20th May, each class will be studying a different aspect 

of Sheffield’s history. In Foundation as part of our learning about ‘People Who Help Us’, we are organising a visit to 
The National Emergency Services Museum in Sheffield on Wednesday 22nd May 2024. 
 
We are travelling by bus and will be leaving school at 9.15 am, please make sure your child is at school by 8.45 am.  All 
pupils will be provided with a packed lunch but they will need a bottle of water, please feel free to add extra snacks and 
drinks (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £8.00 per pupil to help cover the cost of admission, transport and 

insurance.  Although your contribution is entirely voluntary, you will appreciate that the visit will go ahead only if there 

are sufficient contributions to cover the costs of the visit. Activities such as this are beneficial because they give pupils 

experiences they may not otherwise have and this impacts positively on their learning and progress 

 
Please complete the reply slip below and return by Friday 17th May 
 

Another important notice: To celebrate and showcase all of our learning on Sheffield’s amazing history, we will be creating 

a Local History Museum where each class will display the work that they have produced. If you are interested in finding 

out something new about the history of the amazing city we live in, then please join us. The museum will be open in the 

school hall on Thursday 13th June at 2:30 - 3:00pm. It would be lovely to see you all there.  

Thank you very much for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

Miss Holman 
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Foundation Visit to The National Emergency Services Museum – Wednesday 22nd May 2024. 

 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ to take part in the visit to The National 

Emergency Services Museum, Sheffield on Wednesday 22nd May 2024. 

 

Please indicate your payment method 

I would like to pay via ParentPay 
 

 

Signed: ____________________________________      
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